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Iám a great supporter of the VE “I support dignity in dying because personally I do not want to
find myself in that situation... because of the stories that one hears continually of the suffering of
those people - condemned to go on suffering when there could be legal options that could be made
available to those people.”
 

Best Regards
John Harris.
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